
NOTICE OF OPEN COMMENT PERIOD 
 
Notice is hereby given that on or after Monday, June 22, 2020, the Development Review 
Manager for the City of Fort Collins will issue a written decision to approve, approve with 
conditions, or deny a development proposal. Comments on the proposal can be submitted to 
planning@fcgov.com, 970-416-4311, or mailed to Planning Services, City of Fort Collins, P.O. 
Box 580, Fort Collins, CO 80522. This open comment period will be: 8:00 a.m., Friday, June 05, 
2020 through 5:00 p.m., Friday, June 19, 2020. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION 
The project is referred to as Larimer County Jail Replat, file # BDR190019. This is a request for 
a change to the subdivision plat for the Larimer County Jail Midpoint Campus on Midpoint Drive. 
The overall size of the subdivision is approximately 35.97 acres. No new lots are being created with 
this subdivision replat. This replat proposes to reconfigure 3 existing lots within the subdivision by 
shifting property lines within the campus. The overall size of the subdivision is not changing, and the 
perimeter property lines are unchanged. This property is in the Employment (E) and Industrial (I) 
Zone Districts. Public Notice and a written decision can be found online at: 
fcgov.com/ReviewAgendas. Information about the review process can be found online at: 
fcgov.com/CitizenReview.  
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